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CHIEF HEALTH OFFICER

Dr. Joseph Iser, Chief Health Officer
Southern Nevada Health District
PO Box 3902

Las Vegas, NV 89127

Dear Dr. Joseph Iser:

On May 26, 2015 at the Regular City Council meeting the Mayor and City Council approved the re-
appointment of Council member Cindi Delaney to the Southern Nevada Health District Board of
Health for the term of July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016. Council member Kraig Hafen has also be re-
appointed as the alternate.

If you need any further information please feel free to contact me at 702.346.5295.

Thank you.

Joy L Eastwood
Interim City Clerk
City of Mesquite

Cc: Cindi Delaney
Kraig Hafen
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